
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: April 6, 2023

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• We will be attending the post legislative tour on Thursday, April 13th at NNU. We are 
hoping the session is done any day now. Ideally before our meeting on Thursday. 

• The issue of enrollment versus ADA has not been decided yet. There is still confusion as 
to what the State will be doing and the direct impact on the districts.

• I will be meeting in the next week with each of the schools to discuss the legislative 
session and what the impact might be for our district and staff. Debbie and I will also 
begin meeting in the next two weeks with the building representatives to work on the 
negotiation process.   


